
October 6, 2021

VIA E-FILING

Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission
Attn: Secretary Rosemary Chiavetta
400 North Street
Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17120

Re: MP2 Energy NE LLC, 
Docket No. A-2012-2322668
Notice of Use of Trade Name

Dear Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission:  

On October 5, 2021, the Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission notified MP2
Energy NE LLC ( MP2 ), d/b/a Shell Energy Solutions, that its Name/Entity Change 
Request was deemed deficient for failing to include the required $350.00 filing fee. MP2 
hereby files this cover letter to execute the required $350.00 e-payment accordingly.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 281-817-0345 or 
Edwin.Dearman@mp2energy.com.  Thank you for your attention to this matter.  

Sincerely, 

____________________________
Edwin Dearman
Senior Director, Regulatory Affairs
MP2 Energy NE LLC
21 Waterway Avenue, Suite 450
The Woodlands, TX 77380


